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Hugh K. Clark, Esq., Chainnan Dr. J. Venn Leeds
Atomic Safety and Licensing Board 10807 Atwell
P.O. Box 127A Houston, Texas 77096
Kennedyville, Maryland 21645

Marshall E. Miller, Esq.
Atomic Safety and Licensing Board
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Coactission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Re: Consumers Power Company,
Midland Plant, Units 1 & 2,
NRC Docket Nos. 50-329A, 50-330A

Dear Chairman Clark and Members of the Board:

This is to inform you that the Staff has received the settlen.ent pro-
posal as agreed upon by Consumers Power Company and the Intervenors. As.

the Staff previously represented to the Board, we are satisfied with the
proposed license conditions as contained in the settlement proposal .

The Staff is currently undertaking a review of the remainder of the
settlement proposal to insure that it is consistent with the proposed
license conditions. We shall inform the Board of the outcome of this
review.

Sincerely,

y D. a _ a
Fredric D. Chanania
Counsel for NRC Staff

cc: All parties on
service list
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